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November 12, 2007 
 
Sophia Lee, Ph.D. 
Program Coordinator, Curriculum & Assessment Office 
Colleges of the Arts and Sciences 
The Ohio State University 
 
 
 
 
Letter of Concurrence, Political Sciences courses 470 and 670 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lee: 
 
 
The Department has looked into the two courses offered. After some deliberations, we feel that 
the two courses, as they appear through their syllabi, basically replicate our own CL505 “Political 
Thought and Institutions in the Greco-Roman World.” Our course focuses usually on Plato and 
Aristotle, as the two new courses do; their medieval component is so small that it does not 
constitute a significant difference. We thus do not think that we can grant concurrence. But we 
are perfectly willing to talk to the Department of Political Science whether an interested member 
of their faculty would be willing to teach this course from time.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Prof. Dr. Fritz Graf, Chair, Professor of Greek & Latin 
 

Department of Greek and Latin
 

414 University Hall
230 North Oval Mall

Columbus, OH 43210-1319

Phone (614) 292-2744
Fax (614) 292-7835

Email: graf.65@osu.edu
 


